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PAC NEWSLETTER 

NEW YEAR INITIATIVES 

Happy New Year, Aubrey families!!  It’s going to be a banner year of fun initiatives! 

Coming up:  

 

Clear out your closets and bring your used kids and adult clothes, accesso-

ries, and soft housewares like sheets and towels to Aubrey’s main    

entrance in the morning at drop-off time Friday, 18 January. What a great                                      

opportunity to clean up at home while  supporting your school, too!  

 

 

Clear out your recycle bin after the holidays - bring all your refundable cans 

and bottles to Aubrey on Friday morning, 25 January!  Collection will 

take place under the covered area at 9 am drop-off time.  Spring-cleaning and 

fundraising all at once! 

 

 

After-school Game Design classes by UME Academy, held right at Aubrey! 

8 weeks on Wednesdays 3-5pm, Jan 9 - Feb 27, grade 3-5 

Course is $240.  Register your child today!  https://ume.academy/reg817 

 

 

Hot Lunch orders for Wednesdays until 30 January are now availa-

ble online.  Log on to your account at Munch-a-Lunch to order for your 

family if you wish to participate. 

https://ume.academy/reg817


WE NEED YOU! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Tues, 15 Jan - PAC Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library (PAC Exec 

meets at 7:00 pm) 

Fri, 18 Jan - Used clothing donation drive, morning drop-off time 

Fri, 25 Jan - Cans and bottles donation drive, morning drop-off time 

Monday, 28 Jan - Pro-D Day - no school! 

Weds, 13 Feb - PAC Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library (PAC Exec 

meets at 7:00 pm) 

Monday, 18 Feb - Family Day - no school! 

Friday, 22 Feb - Pro-D Day - no school! 

PLEASE OBEY ALL TRAFFIC RULES around Aubrey at drop-off and pick-up.   

Many Aubrey parents have reported witnessing unsafe practises like speeding, stopping in 

no-stop zones, stopping near crosswalks, blocking traffic, U-turns, and aggressive driving.  

Please know that 2019 will see Aubrey’s PAC redoubling its efforts against any unsafe    

driving that endangers the students and families of the community. 

Upcoming volunteer opportunities: 

Aubrey will host Baby-sitter training again this year on the 22 February Pro-D day - we need a 

parent to coordinate this programme - to be the contact for the registrants and the educator.  

Please let us know if you can volunteer for this. 

 

Popcorn days are hugely popular with the kids throughout the year, and we need a coordi-

nator for these popcorn days.  Please let us know if you can volunteer for this. 

 

The Spring Fair is coming up this May - our biggest event and fundraiser for our new play-

ground!  We need help in the planning of this event (reaching out to potential sponsors, help with 

the silent auction, help with planning and coordinating) and especially also on event day 24 May 

(all hands on deck!)  Please let us know if you can volunteer for this thrilling event! 

 

aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com  

mailto:aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com

